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Members of Hair to Visit K-W, 

Address Waterloo Lutheran Class 

Several members of the cast of Hair, the tribal rock musical

now nearing the end of its phenominal run in Toronto will visit

the Twin Cities Monday and Tuesday as guests of Waterloo Lutheran

University's School of Religion and Culture.

The actors will spend Monday afternoon talking about their

philosophy and their show, one of many versions of the musical

playing in major cities around the world. Then they will attend

a reception on campus with Prof. Robert Fisher and other members

and students of the School of Religion and Culture.

On Tuesday, after spending the night on campus, the cast will

speak to Dr. Fisher's class on contemporary religious issues. They

then return to Toronto to prepare for another full house at the

Royal Alexandra Theatre.
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NOTE TO EDITORS: The Monday reception will be held in The President's

House on campus (Centre Hall) at 8:30 p.m. You are

cordially invited to attend or send representatives

to meet the cast in a relaxed atmosphere.
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